@ City of
<7 Santa Rosa

MEMORANDUM
Date: 4/3/2023
To: Mayor, City Council Members, City Manager Maraskeshia Smith
From: Scott Alonso
Subject: State Legislative Update: Advocacy Letter

Attached is one letter for the following state bill:

e Support for SB 23 (Caballero) -- Water supply and flood risk reduction projects:
expedited permitting. Provided for information.

This issue met the priorities outlined in the City’s adopted 2023 state legislative platform.
Thank you,

Scott Alonso
Government Affairs Officer

City of Santa Rosa
Communications and Intergovernmental Relations Office
637 First Street Santa Rosa CA 95404



